
TOWNSHIP OF MCNAB/BRAESIDE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

DEVELOPMENT CHARGE BY-LAW 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Corporation of the Township of McNab/Braeside will hold a Public Meeting on 
Thursday, June 27th, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Township Municipal Office to consider a proposed new 
Development Charge By-law for the Township of McNab/Braeside.  The provisions of the Development 
Charges Act require that a new By-law be adopted every five years.  As required by the Act, a 
Background Study is being completed by the Township to support the new By-law.  The By-law and 
Notice have been prepared in accordance with the provisions of the Development Charges Act, 1997, 
S.O. 1997, c. 27, as amended and its Regulations.   
 
ANY PERSON may attend the public meeting and/or make written or verbal representation either in 
support of or in opposition to the proposed Development Charge By-law. 
 
A COPY of the By-law and additional information relating to the Development Charge By-law including 
the supporting Development Charge Background Study, is available for inspection during regular office 
hours at the Township Office, as required under Section 12.(1)(c) of the Development Charges Act. 
 
Dated at the Township of McNab/Braeside this 30th day of May, 2019. 
 

Lindsey Lee, CAO/Clerk 
Township of McNab/Braeside 
2508 Russett Dr., R.R. #2 
Arnprior, Ontario   K7S 3G8 
Phone: (613) 623-5756 

 


